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Center Central 

This month we will be thanking local veterans 

in honor of Memorial Day.  The students will 

make a card for the vets thanking them for all 

their help, and our oldest kids will 

 deliver the cards and meet some veterans! 

Summer is just around the corner!!  New sum-

mer classroom assignments are posted at the 

sign-in table!  These will be effective Monday, 

June 5th.  Summer calendars , permission slip 

forms, and  sunscreen papers will be passed 

out this month.  Please return sunscreen 

forms to your child’s teacher with a LABELED 

sunscreen bottle. 

In Observance of  

Memorial Day, we will be 

closed Monday, May 29th.  

We all wish you all a  

beautiful weekend.   

Thank you to all the  

veterans and active  

service members! 

Kids for kids  

Campaign: 



Nursery & Climbers 

Our busy bee nursery will be on the move 

this month!  We’ve decided to divide our 

nursery into 2 smaller groups: Nursery A will 

house our littlest ones and Nursery B will 

have our soon to be 1 year olds!  Room as-

signments are posted on the sign in table!  

We are confident this will be a smooth  

transition for all!  

This month our little toddlers will be 
learning about nature, bugs, and pic-
nics!  They will be planting flowers 

and watching them grow, making egg 
carton caterpillars, and painting a 

creepy crawly picture!   



Explorers & Adventurers 

Miss Bev and Miss Trinka will be 
filling the sensory table with 
sand and bugs. They will be 

playing a game called “There’s a 
Bug Under the Rug”, and reading 
the story There Was an Old La-
dy Who Swallowed a Fly!  Last 
month the kids had so much fun 
at their Easter Party! Miss Bev 
and Miss Trinka want to thank 

all the parents for the  
yummy food and drinks!  

This month Miss Emily will 
be introducing the kids to 
different kinds of bugs! 
They will also be growing 
their own flowers! Last 

month the kids got to play 
with worms for the letter 
W.  The kids had so much 

fun investigating the worms.  
They also made a yummy 

worm snack! 

These songs get the kids  

a movin’ and a groovin’!!  

“The Itsy Bitsy Spider”, “Shew Fly”, and “The Ants Go Marching” 

This Month’s Theme: Nature and Bugs! 



Preschool 

 

Our Preschool program is coming to an end 

this month! Each class is finishing up Letter W, 

X, Y and Z and getting some much needed out-

side time!  Miss Carrie’s and Miss Dawn’s Pre-K 

students that are going to Kindergarten next 

fall are starting to practice for Preschool Grad-

uation!  They will be preforming an assortment 

of songs that they learned throughout the 

year.  Graduation is scheduled for May 31st at 

6:30pm in the SPPS cafeteria.  Families and 

Grandparents are welcome! 

Miss Lacy and Miss June will be teaching 

the children about x-rays and how im-

portant they are for our bones!  They 

have some cute xray crafts to help the 

kids learn about their bones!  The kids 

were so excited when Miss Carrie’s class 

came down and showed them  tadpoles 

from Miss Carrie’s pond!  They read a 

book together to learn about the life of a 

tadpole! 

Miss Carrie’s class will become mete-

orologists during letter W week and 

predict the weather.  Each day they 

will graph the weather to see if there 

is a trend this time of year!  Last 

month during Letter U week, Miss 

Carrie and the students talked about 

our great country the USA, and they 

learned The Pledge of Allegiance!  

Miss Mindy’s students are busy with ex-

periments this month!  During letter W 

week they will be using a hair dryer to see 

what the “wind” will blow!  They will also 

be making x-rays and talking about how 

important they are to see bones.  Since 

they had so much fun making their own 

town during letter T week, they will be 

making their own zoo during letter Z 

week! 

Miss Miranda will be teaching her stu-

dents about sorting this month.  During 

Letter W week, the kids will learn about 

the weather and categorize the appropri-

ate clothes to wear.  Also, the students 

will also be sorting zoo and farm animals 

during letter Z week.   Some of the kids 

hope for crazy food weather such as rain-

ing meatballs or raining cereal!  Watch 

out!      

Miss Linda and her students will 

be predicting the weather and do-

ing experiments with sink and 

float, concepts! They will be mak-

ing kites and flying them in the 

wind!   

 Miss Dawn’s class will be musicians 

during letter X week!  They have been 

collecting glass Snapple bottles and 

they and will make a xylophone!  

They will test to see how much water 

to fill in the jars to make different 

tones!   The children will also make 

zoo masks during letter Z week and 

pretend to live in the zoo! 



School-Age 

This month the school age students will be making a secret pre-

sent for Mother’s Day!  They will also be starting a count down 

until the last day of school!  In April, they colored eggs with nail 

polish, and it turned out really cool!  They got to pick 2 or 3 col-

ors and painted the eggs, and it made a marble look!  Lately the 

kids have been creating businesses.  This past month they made 

a restaurant and a tax business!  What little entrepreneurs! 


